
Welcome to P2 

 

 

 

Reminders 

PE days are  still a Tuesday and Wednesday. 

Please ensure this term your chid brings an outdoor PE kit as weather permitting 

we will be outside for PE activities. 

Class Rules 

 

 

 

 

 

Always keep the class tidy. 

Be kind and respect each other. 

Always listen and use a quiet hand. 
Please provide your child with a water bottle to bring to school everyday. We do 

not have access to a water machine in portacabin. Please check TEAMS regularly 

as it is a valuable source of information on homework and use the ‘like’ button to 

show you have seen the post. 

Now we are in the summer term and (hopefully) summer weather please ensure on hot sunny 

days your child brings a sun hat to school and arrives with sun cream already applied (you may 

send sun cream with your child to reapply later in the day). 

Our school trip is to Lake District Wildlife Park and will take place on Wednesday 

2nd July. 

 

Our Star of the Week is presented on a Friday  afternoon. The 

Star takes our class bear home for the weekend and is      

presented with a certificate. 

Our Class Teacher is 

Mrs Marrs  

 

Our Classroom          

Assistants is Mrs Bell. Here you will find all the information you will 

need.  

Children are encouraged to consider our school values at all times and are able 

to earn class house points for doing so. These points go towards a final school 

total and the winning house for the week is announced at assembly. 



Literacy 

 

Curricular Areas 

 

Topic 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

 Over the course of term 4 we will be learning about time 

covering o clock and half past in both analogue and digi-

tal as well as time durations. We will also be covering the 

topics of area and the beginning stages of multiplication 

as well as 3D shape. 

Please check TEAMS for details of maths homework which 

is sent home regularly.  

Please take note of the links to ICT games regularly  

posted on TEAMS as these help consolidate what we are 

learning in class. 

Sounds we will focus on in term 4 are ll, ff, ss, zz, qu, ng and 

magic e.. Details of the tricky words and spelling words will be sent 

out on TEAMS first thing on a Monday morning. 

  

This term we will  focus on sentence openers, alphabetical order, 

using a dictionary and plurals (adding s and es).Please continue to 

revise ORT words and tricky words regularly. 

 

We will continue to read 3 times weekly in class (1 book per week) 

and send home a book weekly to read for enjoyment. 

Our topic for term 4 is Houses and Homes. This will 

involve learning about modern homes and homes from 

the past, types of houses, building materials and      

animal homes. Children are encouraged to bring in  

objects from home relevant to our topic for discussion. 

Our topic will also involve a community walk looking at the 

different features of the houses in our community.  

. We will also cover Spring, Summer and May Day celebrations.  

Music— every Tuesday with Mrs Carruthers. 

P.E   - every Tuesday with Mrs Marrs. Term 4 will focus on 

athletics and sports practice. 

ICT—  Every Thursday with Mr Schoolar. 

Whole School Development—  This will recommence in May. 

Assembly— weekly on a Friday. Two children are    selected to 

receive a certificate every week. 


